

The KDBC

Board Update

Terry is Retiring...and Other Important Matters

As many of know by now, our Club Manager, Terry Demers, has announced her retirement effective July 13, 2018. After many years as our Club Manager, Terry

is looking forward to some travel and spending more time with her grandchildren, while continuing to be an avid and active participant in the Club. We will thank Terry more formally in the near future, but in the interim, the Club needs to start the search process for a new Club Manager.



Greg McKellar, Carol Harries and I will act as the search committee; any Members interested in the position of Club Manager should send us an application for the position by July 7th. Terry has copies of the job description.

Secondly, I hope everyone enjoyed the Regional Tournament. Thank you to Gaylia and her team for all their hard work! The Board will meet with Gaylia for a review of the Tournament on July 10th. If you have any feedback for Gaylia before that date, I know she would be happy to receive it. The Club has many decisions to make regarding the next (2020) Regional, and we would like to hear from you about what worked and what didn't as we move forward in our planning.

John Gerretsen, President

Get on Board! Serve on the KDBC Executive.

The Club is accepting nominations for Board Members for 2018-2019. The members of the Nominating Committee are Carol Harries, Marvin

Baer and John Gerretsen. The deadline for nominations and the voting dates and process will be outlined in the next bulletin.

In the meantime, if you have any question, please ask Carol. A description of the complete nominations process is available on our website at:



http://www.bridgewebs.com/kdbc/elections bylaw.pdf

Accommodation, Seating and Fair Stratification

Those of you who played on Tuesday, June 12th, will realize that our attempt at making a balanced field was not successful. As the club has a responsibility to accommodate members' needs and fairly stratify the field, we will continue to experiment with different solutions and also ask members for their suggestions and cooperation, keeping in mind

that preferred table choice and direction can only be accommodated in the context of proper stratification. Anyone who has been disadvantaged by an unfairly stratified field in club or tournament play will understand the importance of this project.

We thank everyone for their goodwill as we go forward!